
NOTICE 
Faculty of Agriculture 

 

To : All Students of 2022/2023 batch 
 

As per the Heads’ meeting held on 04.03.2025 

regarding the Chickenpox, it has been decided 

to provide two weeks online session from 

05.03.2025 to cover up the Academic activities 

via Zoom. 
 
 

Mr. A. Hisnathas 
Assistant Registrar 
Faculty of Agriculture 


